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Dear Sixth Grade Parents and Students: 

 

On November 5, 2014 sixth graders will have the opportunity to attend a matinee performance of Aladdin on 

Broadway (New Amsterdam Theatre - 214 West 42nd Street).  Classes will be chaperoned by sixth grade 

Encore teachers and parents.   

 

The buses will leave Lloyd Harbor at approximately 11:45 am.  Students will eat lunch in the cafeteria before 

we leave.  A snack will be provided on the bus coming back.  No other outside food is permitted on the trip.  

If a student brings a backpack to school the day of the trip, it will be stored in the Little Theater until we 

return.  Additionally, it is not necessary for the children to bring any money with them for shopping or food, 

as our time in the theater is limited. 

 

We hope to return to school at approximately 6:15 pm.  If the time deviates more than a half hour (either 

way), a “connect ed” message (automated call) will be sent to your primary phone number.  Parents should 

pick up their children by the Little Theater entrance.  Please park your car and walk to the door to meet your 

child. 

 

Students should remember that this is a Broadway performance and dress accordingly.  Sports jerseys, 

athletic attire, and shorts are not appropriate for this trip.  Additionally, the children have been reminded that 

school rules are in effect and electronic devices, including cell phones, may not be used during the trip (as 

well as on the bus).  If your child is seen using any electronic device, it will be taken away by an adult and 

returned to the parent after the trip. 

 

Please note: Students who choose not to join us on the trip will remain at school and be placed in a 

classroom with a substitute teacher.   

 

The cost of this trip is $110.  The “Sixth Grade Activities Committee” is subsidizing the remaining finances.  

Please fill out the permission slip below and return it to your homeroom teacher by Friday, September 12, 

with a check for $110 made out to LHSPTG.   

 

We are looking forward to a wonderful day.   

 

Sincerely. 

Mrs. Massimo, Mr. Gray, Ms. Visceglie 

and the PTG 6th Grade Committee 

 

 

 

……………………………………….. please detach and return by Friday, September 12 …………………………………..…… 
Checks should be made out to LHSPTG 

 

I give permission for my child __________________________________________   class ________________ 

to attend the “Aladdin” trip (at the New Amsterdam Theatre) on November 5, 2014.   I have enclosed a 

check made payable to LHSPTG for $110.  Please include your child’s name and class. 

 

I understand that the buses will return to Lloyd Harbor School at approximately 6:15 pm, at which time I or 

my authorized representative will pick up my child. 

 

The following are contact numbers for the day of the trip: 

 

 Emergency contact #1:  Name_______________________________ Phone: _____________________ 

 

 Emergency contact #2:  Name_______________________________ Phone: _____________________ 

 

 Emergency contact #3:  Name_______________________________ Phone: _____________________ 

 

 

Parent’s Signature: ______________________________________  Date: ______________________________ 

 

 

SIXTH GRADE BROADWAY TRIP 


